Volunteer & Activities Newsletter



Christmas Is Right Around the Corner!

Did you know that every year our volunteers hold fundraisers and use that money to purchase every resident a Christmas gift? Are you wondering how you can help? You can help by sponsoring a gift, adopting a particular resident, or making online or in person donations. Go to our website and click on the red donations button to donate online or send a check payable to the PRM Friends Forever. We are so grateful for our community's help making this holiday season more joyful for our residents.



Check our website for a listing of all the career opportunities we offer!

We take scenic trips around our community during the beautiful fall. On one of our visits, a goat kept trying to get in our van, so our driver let him in to see everyone. What a fun day!



2023/24 Friends Forever Fundraising Goal: \$36,000 for purchase of 6 new medication carts Erie Gives \$2,741 Golf Outing \$13,166 WOW

September 11, 2023 Almshouse Cemetery Committal of Ashes Ceremony











Albion Fair Volunteers





This fall has brought together so many people related to Pleasant Ridge Manor. On September 11th, at 11:00 a.m. our PRM and local community gathered together to spread the ashes of seventy-four unclaimed persons. Ashes were spread by volunteers amongst the pines at the Old Almshouse Cemetery in a most meaningful ceremony.

About eighteen of our staff volunteers helped welcome fairgoers to the Albion Fair a day later, September 12th between 5 and 7 p.m. They could be seen in their red PRM shirts through the raindrops smiling and happy to represent our great facility. Volunteers provide a much needed workforce for the Albion Fair and we're proud to have been part of the workforce for nearly ten years and you can bet your bottom dollar we'll be there again in 2024 with a new shirt!

Memorials & Donations

We thank the following for their financial or other contributions to the Pleasant Ridge Manor Friends Forever. Remember, 100% of all donations are used for things that are directly a benefit to our residents.

Thank you for your donation and Happy Retirement to:

Rick Pilewski Laurie Crawford Lisa Kibler

Thank you for your Memorial
Donation in memory of:
Maryanne Corbin
by
Ellen Schauerman

Thank you for your donation to our Activities Recreation Dept:

Kelly M. Phler

Thank you Fair View Garden Club for your support!





Todd Morton is one of our residents" favorite entertainers. Thanks Todd, for spending so many years making our family happy!

The Walk To End Alzheimer's. We Need YOUR help.

The Walk to End Alzheimer's took place on Saturday, September 23rd. We fundraise to help support this cause but we need help for 2024. Our Team leaders need help with the organization and planning parts of the events. This annual fall event is near and dear to our hearts so we really want to see this team effort grow in support. Contact Carrie Still via email at: cstill@pleasantridgemanor.com

Friends' Fall Raffle: Blackstone Griddle/Grill Tickets S5 or S20 for 5 Drawing Nov. 9th! Platinum Transparency 2023

Candid.

Visit guidestar.org for more details about the Friends Forever



8300 West Ridge Road Girard PA 16417 Phone: (814) 474-5521 Fax: (814) 474-2307

VOLUNTEER & ACTIVITIES NEWSLETTER

BRAD DONOR, Executive Director STACEY SCHNARS, Dir. of Nursing TERRY NYBERG, Pres. PRM Friends Chief & Co Editors: LeeAnn Krahe, Jane Dorler & Craig Heuser

PLEASANT RIDGE MANOR **BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

BRENTON DAVIS, County Executive PAUL LICHTENWALTER, Treasurer JULIE SLOMSKI, Secretary

Brian Shank, Board Chair Mary Rennie, Vice Chair Andre' Horton Charlie Bayle Jim Winarski Ellen Schauerman Terry Scutella

Find us here too!



facebook.com/PleasantRidgeManor



The Friends Forever Volunteer Organization, through their partnership with Pleasant Ridge Manor, provide charitable work, human and financial support to Pleasant Ridge Manor so it can be successful in its mission to provide quality medical and nursing home care. This partnership enhances and improves the quality of lives of residents living and receiving therapy at Pleasant Ridge Manor.